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Christmas Movie Nights! 
Come join us at the Tillamook Library in 

December for three nights of family 

friendly Christmas movies!  On Tuesday, 

Dec. 18
th

, we’ll show ‘Elf.’ Thursday the 

20
th

 will be a double feature with the 

‘Muppet Christmas Carol’ and the 

animated special, ‘How the Grinch Stole 

Christmas.’ Finally, we’ll wrap things up on Saturday Dec. 

22
nd

 with the ‘Nightmare Before Christmas.’ Please watch our 

website at www.tillabook.info for showtimes.  Each movie 

night is free and open to anyone.  We’ll have popcorn too, so 

come enjoy the holiday spirit with us! 
 

Author Joe Schwab to speak 
Oregon author Joe Schwab, who spent 22 

years as a wildlife enforcement officer on 

the Columbia River, will be at the 

Tillamook Library on Wednesday 

December 12th at 6:30pm to share stories 

from his three books.  Come and hear his 

humorous tales as well as writing tips.  

This program, held in the Hatfield Room, 

is free and open to the public.  
 

Pacific City Library is the Branch of 
the Month!   

This month, we congratulate the 

South Tillamook County Library in 

Pacific City as being a focal point of 

the community for the past several 

decades. In 1967, five book lovers 

from the Pacific City Woods 

Women’s Club formed a committee 

to establish a library, and by 1971 

they had accomplished the task.  The 

current building was opened in 1995 

after years of dedicated work.  

Theresa Roberts, lead librarian, and 

assistant Laura Marcus are proud to serve the residents and 

visitors to South County. Theresa loves the “homey” feel of 

the library and says, “This library is still one of the nicest 

buildings in Pacific City and by far one of the prettiest 

branches I have seen.” She credits the inclusion of community 

art in the building as being the key to the comfortable 

ambiance.  

Theresa and Laura enjoy catering to the wide variety of 

clientele, from babies to teens to adults and retirees. Teen 

programming was added this year and in January, Theresa 

looks forward to adding “Mother Goose on the Loose” for 

babies. “It’s the best place to work!” says Theresa. Stop by 

soon and congratulate Theresa and Laura on being the 

Tillamook County Library Branch of the Month. 
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December 
Library Events 

 

 

December 6: Teen Lego Program 

at Tillamook Library, 5:30pm. 
 

December 8: Hanukkah begins at 

sundown 

 

December 12: Author Joe Schwab 

at Tillamook Library, 6:30pm. 

 

December 12: Teen Movie Night 

at Pacific City Library, 5:30pm. 

 

December 18: “Elf” Movie Night 

at Tillamook Library 

 

December 20: “Muppets 

Christmas Carol” and “How the 

Grinch Stole Christmas” 

(animated) Double Feature Movie 

Night at Tillamook Library 

 

December 22: “Nightmare Before 

Christmas” Movie Night at 

Tillamook Library 

 
 

December 31: Tillamook Library 

will close at 5:30pm for the New 

Year’s Eve Holiday. 

 

Happy Holidays to all of our 

wonderful readers!  

January 1: All Library 

Branches closed for New 

Year’s Holiday 

 

December 24 and 25: All 

Library Branches closed 

for the Christmas Holiday  

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=joe+schwab+columbia&um=1&hl=en&tbo=d&biw=1536&bih=788&tbm=isch&tbnid=hzCOWA2pN00yjM:&imgrefurl=http://www.amazon.com/Joe-Schwab/e/B003SPUMH0&docid=DNBkzxV_qT_VXM&imgurl=http://g-ecx.images-amazon.com/images/G/01/ciu/35/49/2896aec5a8250ac1d18812.L._V199188515_SX200_.jpg&w=200&h=268&ei=kYa6UL2yIJDbigKcv4HIBg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=965&vpy=113&dur=1170&hovh=214&hovw=160&tx=66&ty=130&sig=104399309824780152694&page=1&tbnh=136&tbnw=101&start=0&ndsp=45&ved=1t:429,r:7,s:0,i:104


Tillamook County Library 

1716 Third St. 

503-842-4792 

 

 

Tillamook   

    
    

 

 

Buying an e-reader?  
It’s that time of 

year when many of 

us celebrate our 

favorite holiday by 

giving gifts to our 

loved ones.  If you 

are planning on 

giving an e-reader 

or tablet this 

Christmas, why 

not stop by the Tillamook library?  Ask our e-

books librarian Kelsey for advice on which 

device is right for you, play with the library’s 

e-readers, or get a demonstration on how to 

check out e-books.  Pick up some instructions 

to check out free e-books from the library at 

any of our branches! 

 

Teen Movie Night!  
The South Tillamook County Library in 

Pacific City will be having a movie night for 

Teens Ages 13-18 on Wednesday, December 

12th, beginning at 5:30pm.  The movie should 

finish around 7:30pm. The movie is free and 

open to all teens.  Stop by for popcorn and a 

fun time with friends. 

 

 

Microsoft Office 2010 now 
on public computers 
We recently added Microsoft Office 

software on all public computers at the 

libraries!  Each branch will have one full 

suite of Microsoft Office, which includes 

Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Publisher.   

The Tillamook Library will have four 

computers with the full program, as well as 

Microsoft Word on all public computers.  

Come in and try it out! 

 

Yarn and Needles Needed 
Do you have extra yarn 

that needs a good home?  

We will be teaching some 

free knitting and 

crocheting classes in the 

new year, and we are 

asking for donations of 

any type of yarn as well 

as knitting and crocheting needles.  If you 

have yarn or needles you’d like to donate for 

this cause, please bring it to your local 

library.  Thank you! 

 

 

Visit the Bookstore! 
The Corner Bookstore is run by the Tillamook 

Library Foundation. All proceeds benefit the 

Tillamook Library.  The store is staffed by 

dedicated volunteers.  If you would like to 

volunteer at the bookstore please call 503-842-

4792.  The bookstore is open from 11am to 3pm 

Monday through Saturday. 

The Corner Bookstore sells books, CD’s and 

movies on everything from sports to crafts to 

poetry.  They also have a small section of books you can pick up 

absolutely free!  A recent visit found several popular VHS titles 

including Titanic, The Wedding Singer, Forrest Gump, and Jerry 

Maguire.  There is something for everyone! 
 

 

Live and Learn 
 

Highlighting new books  

worth reading 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Deck the Halls 
Edited by Katy McColl 

Times are tough, but Country 

Living Magazine is coming to the 

rescue with this fun new book of 

Christmas projects.  Make some 

homemade gifts, wrap them up 

with festive homemade gift tags, 

and you can have a lovely holiday 

even on a budget.  Even if you 

aren’t crafty, it’s a fun read to 

inspire your creativity. 

 

 

Would you like to share your collection in our 

display case? 

Call the Tillamook County Library 

503-842-4792 and ask for Lynette 

 

On Display Now:  
Upstairs Case: Historic Christmas Ornaments from the Tillamook 

Pioneer Museum  

Foyer Case:  Bob Riley--Woodcarvings 

Downstairs Cabinet:  Elki Powers--Wooden Christmas Toys 

 


